
Victoria Amateur Radio Club 

General Meeting 

May 20, 2021 

 

 

Opening 

The regular meeting of the Victoria Amateur Radio Club (VARC) was called to order at 

7:10 PM on May 20, 2021. 

 

Opening Comments by the President – Brenson, KF5VZ  

Brenson, KF5VZ opened the meeting with the announcement that the Texas Water 

Safari is scheduled for June 12 through June 16 for a duration of 100 hours and that Field 

Day is scheduled for June 26 through June27.  

The Secretary was requested to determine if there was a quorum. 

 

Comments by the Secretary – Darrell, KI5GAP 

 There was not a quorum. 

 

The President declared that without a quorum, the official meeting was cancelled and no 

official business was transacted. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:13 PM. 

 

The members remained and discussed opinions on the repeaters and the upcoming Water Safari 

and Field Day activities. 

 

 

Members 

Members, Proxies 

Guests 

 

KF5VZ Brenson KI5PG Bob KI5GAP Darrell  

WB5MCT Harvey  WT0B Gary Dave KB5SAF  

    

    

    

 

 

 

 


